
 

   Term 2 Week 10 

As the end of Term 2 is fast approaching I would like to thank all our 
families and the Carinda community for your continuing support of our 
students, staff and the school - this is always much appreciated. 

We are looking forward to our SAM, Libby returning to school at the 
beginning of next term and thank Jazz for keeping the office running 
in her absence. 

Have a safe and happy holiday. 

Robyn Watson, Principal 

End of Term 2 

Diary Dates 

25 Jun     SRC Pyjama Day 
      

25 Jun      End of Term 2 

12 Jul       Staff Return 

13 Jul       Students Return 

15 Jul       WHS Consultant 
      visit 

20 Jul       Quambone/Carinda 
     Athletics Carnival 

29 Jul &   Principal Network   
30 Jul      Meeting 

05 Aug     Life Education Van 

06 Aug     Zone Athletics at 
    Baradine 

13 Aug &  AWA weekend        
16 Aug 

17 Aug -   Science Week         
20 Aug 

Sep 06-    Primary Sydney      
Sep 10     Excursion 

Sep 17     End of Term 

Providing High Quality Education through Caring and Collaborative 
Partnerships 

Great Students Achieving 

VISITORS TO THE 
SCHOOL 

All visitors to the school 
must present to the 
front office and follow 
protocols displayed. This 
includes scanning the QR 
Code.  

Birthdays 

 

 

 

 

 

27 June 

Mrs Watson 

Super Spellers: Gus, Bobby, Sophie, Montanah, Emmitt, Ava, Jack 

Tables Wizzes: Jack and Zara 

Seen helping around the school: 

SRC Pyjama Day 

This coming Friday there will be a Pyjama Day. Students are asked to 
please come to school dressed in pyjamas and also to bring a $2 coin.  

The money raised will go to the Cancer 
Council. 

 

Mrs Watson will be providing lunch. 

 

Ava, Secretary SRC 

Sydney Excursion Update 

Quambone have given a final costing for the excursion which is now 
$900/students. With Carinda PS covering the cost of the bus and the 
P&C generously donating the balance of the FRRR funding towards the 
accommodation this now reduces the cost to: $100/student. 

Thank you to the P&C for your ongoing support. 

Permission notes and itinerary will be sent out early in Term 2. 
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Week 9 Super Spellers: Bobby, Montanah, Gus, 
Ava, Jack, Emmitt and absent, Sophie. 

Preparing for the athletics carnival 

Tables Wizzes 




